I am in support of HB 2728 because killing wildlife for entertainment should never have been legal in the first place. Oregon's wildlife
deserve respect and to be left alone whenever possible. If certain animals need to be removed, there should be no other motives
such as money or fun-factor involved in the decision.

Please pass this bill through the committee. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Amber C.



